
 
 

 
 

Wednesday 14th May 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

HEALTH WEEK - 19th  to 23rd MAY 
Active Uniform and PE Kit Reminder 

Our PE uniform plays an important role in promoting the ethos of our school. It is important that every 
child feels a sense of pride in their school, has a sense of belonging to part of a community and that 
every child is dressed appropriately for sporting activities. 

With this in mind I would like to clarify our Active Uniform and PE kit options below so that you can ensure 
that your child is dressed according to the school expectations during our health week, particularly on 
sports day. Children may wear Active Uniform every day next week. 

 

 

 

Option 1: James Dixon Active Uniform Option 2: A cobalt blue t-shirt and either black or navy shorts 

 

Your child may wear a combination of any of the items above. Please do not send children to school in 
football tops, alternatives to the official James Dixon active uniform or alternative colours.  

Your child must wear trainers which are suitable for outdoor sporting activities when wearing their Active 
Uniform or PE kit. 

Best wishes, 

R Huxley 
PE Lead 
 


